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Falls City High School Hosting Blood Drive 
(KLZA)-- Falls City High School will host an American Red Cross Blood Drive in the High School
gymnasium on Wednesday, January 20th from 9 a-m until 3 p-m.

By donating at the Falls City High School Blood Drive you not only help save lives, you are also
helping the high school earn a scholarship for a graduating seniors. 

To make an appointment to give blood during the January 20th blood drive call 402-245-2116 or go
online to www.redcrossblood.org and search sponsor code, Falls City.  
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